
  audience 0189 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  audience 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act,
the sense or the thing heard): -- {audience}, ear, fame, which
ye heard, hearing, preached, report, rumor.[ql

  ear 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act, the
sense or the thing heard): -- audience, {ear}, fame, which ye
heard, hearing, preached, report, rumor.[ql

  fame 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act, the
sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, {fame}, which ye
heard, hearing, preached, report, rumor.[ql

  heard 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act, the
sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, fame, which ye
{heard}, hearing, preached, report, rumor.[ql

  hearing 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act,
the sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, fame, which ye
heard, {hearing}, preached, report, rumor.[ql

  preached 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act,
the sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, fame, which ye
heard, hearing, {preached}, report, rumor.[ql

  report 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act, the
sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, fame, which ye
heard, hearing, preached, {report}, rumor.[ql

  rumor 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act, the
sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, fame, which ye
heard, hearing, preached, report, {rumor}.[ql

  which 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act, the
sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, fame, {which} ye
heard, hearing, preached, report, rumor.[ql

  ye 0189 # akoe {ak-o-ay'}; from 191; hearing (the act, the
sense or the thing heard): -- audience, ear, fame, which {ye}
heard, hearing, preached, report, rumor.[ql
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